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Entries for the Crawley Grand Prix are coming in steadily, and there is still time to ensure you are in the field.

The popular event at the K2 venue is the first Grand Prix of the new season and the first to under the revamped
format. It is on September 22 & 23 and the closing date for entries is Sunday September 2 (entries open until
00.01 on Monday September 3).

Prize-money is now paid across all playing categories and the redistribution of series prize-money means there
are bigger prizes up for grabs – with the winners of the Men’s and Women’s Singles taking home £500. The
Grand Prix events are also cheaper to enter for around 95% of players.

Click here for more information and to download an entry form or enter online.
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